
Kelvedon Players  

Application to Direct a Play 
Name  

Telephone  
Email Address  

Date  
 

Name of Production  
Author  

Number of Cast  Split Male  Female  Either  
Synopsis  

Any Special 
requirements 

(Staging, Costumes, 
Props) 

 

 

Preferred 
Production Slot Year 

Second choice 
Production Slot Year 

Pantomime  Pantomime  
Spring  Spring  

Autumn  Autumn  
 

Once completed, please email to the KP committee secretary: jan.stobart@gmail.com  
You will receive an acknowledgement to confirm your application has been received. 

 
Please note that the committee will make its decision at a meeting 18 months before each 
Production Slot -  e.g. an autumn production slot will be allocated in April the previous year.   
Applications can be made at any time and will be held by the secretary until the appropriate 
meeting, after which you will be notified of the decision.    

 

mailto:jan.stobart@gmail.com

